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Company Announcement 

  

 

ABANO ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF FINANCIAL OFFICER 
 

Listed trans-Tasman dental provider, Abano Healthcare Group Limited (NZX: ABA) is pleased to announce 

the appointment of Rhys Clark as chief financial officer, effective from 13 May 2019. 

 

Rhys is an experienced CFO who brings broad capability to the role. His most recent roles include CFO for 

City Rail Link, CFO of Fisher & Paykel Finance and Finance Director at Crown Fibre Holdings. His previous 

roles included responsibility for the corporate finance functions, implementation of shared services 

functions and leading strategic change projects. 

 

Abano’s CEO, Richard Keys, said: “We look forward to Rhys joining the Group and further strengthening our 

senior leadership team. His experience in organisational development and execution will provide additional 

management support as we focus on lifting the performance of our dental networks, increasing the 

efficiency of our operations and improving shareholder returns.” 

 

Rosemary Ferguson, who has held the role of interim chief financial officer since June 2018, will finish her 

fixed term contract in July 2019 following completion of the FY19 audit process.  

 

ENDS 
 

Released on behalf of Abano Healthcare Group Limited by Jackie Ellis tel +64 9 360 8500 or email 

jackie@ellisandco.co.nz   

 

For more information, visit www.abanohealthcare.co.nz or please call: 

 

Richard Keys 

Chief Executive Officer 

Tel: +64 9 300 1413 Mob: +64 274 818368 

  

 

Abano Healthcare Group is listed on the NZX and owns and operates one of the largest dental networks in Australasia, 

comprising Lumino The Dentists in New Zealand and Maven Dental Group in Australia.  
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